
 
Bean Bag Liner 

Sold by Ivory & Deene on www.ivoryanddeene.com.au, 
Catch.com.au, MyDeal, Temple & Webster and eBay

between 19 November 2016 and 26 March 2020  

Defect The product's packaging does not comply with the 'Consumer Goods (Bean 
Bags) Safety Standard 2014. Consumer Protection Notice No. 4 of 2014 as 
amended'.The product's packaging does not have the correct warning label and was 
sold with a paper clip to facilitate movement of the child resistant fastener.

Hazard Incorrect labelling on the packaging may result in the misuse of the product. 
If children are able to use the child resistant fastener, polystyrene beans may pose a 
choking or suffocation hazard, particularly to children aged less than three years.

What to do Ivory & Deene will contact consumers and provide a copy of the warning 
label. Consumers should either remove the paperclip themselves, or organise to 
return the bean bag liner so that the paperclip can be removed from the packaging 
by the supplier. 

Contact details For further information, consumers can contact Ivory & Deene on 
0418547669 or at ivoryanddeene@gmail.com or go to www.ivoryanddeene.com.au

Product Safety Recall

See productsafety.gov.au for 
Australian product recall information




